
SMS Sunday Message: April 12  
  
Good evening, Spartan Family!  This is Matthew A. Mason, proud principal 
of Sandusky Middle School, and here are the announcements for the week 
of April 13 - 17.  This message has been forwarded to our SMS family via 
email, and will also be available on our website under the Sunday 
Messages tab. 
 
This message is to inform you of the procedure for parents to pick up 
student’s essential items from SMS.  Beginning Friday, April 10, items 
could be picked up from the school by appointment ​ONLY​ on Mondays, 
Wednesdays, or Fridays through the end of this week, Friday, April 17. 
Times for pickup will begin at 10 am and last until 1 pm.  Again, these are 
by appointment ​ONLY​.  
 
If you or your child need to pick up a Chromebook, calculator, 
band/orchestra instrument, or any items of clothing, please contact Mr. 
Mason at 515-5350, ext. 1 for the Main Office, then ext. 2 for the principal, 
or via email at ​masonma@lcsedu.net​.  School staff will retrieve the 
requested items from your student’s hall locker and have them ready for 
you.  
 
We appreciate your patience and understanding during this time.  Thank 
you and have a great evening. 
 
Please check today's email, our Twitter account (@Spartans_SMS), 
and our website for more important information on school events.  We 
love you so much more than you know.  Make it a great week. 
Remember, it’s your choice!  Again, this is Matthew A. Mason, and 
SMS is pleased to serve our community! 


